
 



 ENE Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, February 13 

7:00 p.m. via Zoom 

Details below 

 

Great News, Aviatrices! Punxsutawney Phil did not see his shadow! 
Legend has it that we are in for an early Spring! 

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

 

Arlene Myers Alexander shared that she, Julia Lindow and Jack 
Alexander recently enjoyed a flight to Lawrence, MA (KWLM) for 
breakfast.  

 



✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

 

Sadly, Alton Bay announced the ice runway will not be opening this 
year due to limited ice. 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Even if you can’t get in the air right now, there is a lot going on in 
New England. On Saturday, February 10, ENE chapter members 
have been invited to go North or South and join KW and CT Chapter 
events. KW will be going to Alton Bay for lunch. CT is meeting at CT 
Valley Brewing. 
 
2/10 12pm CT 99s Event at Connecticut Valley Brewing 
From the CT 99s Chapter: 
We're having a gathering at Connecticut Valley Brewing in South 
Windsor, CT on Feb. 10th, 12:00PM. This airplane-themed brewery 
is family friendly and also has a coffee shop - guests are welcome.  
We'll be revealing the winner of the section photo contest (and their 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4ce4a6c8c7&e=75347ca4ae


photo will be permanently displayed at the brewery). We are also 
reaching out to newer members to attend. 
RSVP Here:  RSVP Form 
 
2/10 12pm Katahdin Wings Chapter going to Alton Bay, Ice Runway 
or Not! 
From Katahdin Wings 99s: 
We will be meeting at Alton Bay- (ice or not) at Shibley’s at Pier 42 
Mt. Major Hwy., Alton Bay, NH 03810 at noon. Please let me know if 
you are planning to attend so I can reserve space for you. (They 
open at 11:00 am) Lake Winnipesaukee has 5 inches of ice in some 
places and open water in much of the lake. The runway was not 
able to open last year and they cannot do so for this year. RSVP to 
Karissa at 919-601-3566. 
 
2/13 Tuesday 7pm ENE Chapter Meeting via ZOOM 
Topic: ENE 99s Monthly Meeting 
Time: Feb 13, 2024 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84443124712?pwd=S2N1VUpESitTMzBLWW
krS2Vvd3dHUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 844 4312 4712 
Passcode: 99 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=1dd4f8b79a&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=9968db5db6&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=9968db5db6&e=75347ca4ae


 



 

Minutes of January 2024 
meeting: https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/

ea18a448-f955-d2dc-1a70-
19fb66f1ae0d/ENE_Minutes_January_2024_DRAFT.docx 

 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4529940481&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4529940481&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=4529940481&e=75347ca4ae


 

3/6/24 See Amelia in Amesbury 
Here’s a unique opportunity to see Sheryl Faye perform a one 
woman show titled "Amelia Earhart: Pioneer in Aviation" at the 
Amesbury Carriage Museum. Buy tickets early, as she usually sells 
out. Let Margo Cheel know if you are going 
(margot@margotcheel.com). Buy your tickets online 
here, https://sherylfaye.com/event/amelia-earhart-is-coming-to-the-
amesbury-carriage-museum-amesbury-ma/             
 
3/9 Scholarship Luncheon at Pappa Razzi in Wellesley, MA 
Registration will be open soon for our annual scholarship luncheon. 
Our guest speaker will be Heather Howley, DPE, Aviation 
Consultant and owner operator of Independent Helicopters. Heather 
has an inspirational story not to be missed! Please join us, or if you 
can’t make it, please consider donating to our scholarship fund or 
fund a seat program to invite new members to be a luncheon guest 
of the chapter. 
 
4/19-20 Spring Section Meeting: (note the date change from our 
initial planning) 

 

 

 

We are getting ready for a great Spring Section Meeting April 19-20 
in Windsor Locks, CT! Our dinner will be Friday 4/19 in the New 
England Air Museum surrounded by aircraft. It’s sure to be 

mailto:
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=906ec56130&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=906ec56130&e=75347ca4ae


memorable!  The Section Meeting will be held at the DoubleTree 
Hotel. The room block is now available to make reservations. 
 
5/11 Chapter Meeting at UMASS Aviation Training and Research 
Center at Westover Municipal Airport (KCEF) in Chicopee, 
MA. Gather at 9:30, meeting at 10, tour following the meeting. A 
unique and fun opportunity! 
 
7/24 Plaque Dedication at Amelia’s Home in Medford 
Speaker Wanted! 
On July 24, 2024, the Medford Historical Society is planning to place 
a plaque at Amelia Earhart’s old home in Medford, MA. They have 
invited us to send a speaker to deliver brief remarks at this event. 
They prefer to have a commercial pilot attend and wear her uniform 
to the event. If you are interested in speaking, please contact Beth 
Young. 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Reminder: Chapter Dues are now payable! 

  

Eastern New England Chapter dues are $20 due in January, and I 
hope you have received the notice from Cheddar Up with a payment 
link. Options are either to pay by credit card, or to send a check. If 
paying by check, tick that box on Cheddar Up, make the check out 
to “Eastern New England Ninety-Nines” and mail to: 
  

Susan Benua 
19 Brook Ln 

Berlin, MA 01503-1671 

  
If you didn’t receive the email, please check your spam first, then let 
me know. I used the email addresses from the Ninety-Nines member 
listing. If you would like to pay by credit card, here is the link to the 
Cheddar Up page: https://dues-and-donations-
43740.cheddarup.com 
  



Thank you, stay connected and stay involved! 

 

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

 

Beth Young, Chair 
Eastern New England Chapter 

The Ninety-Nines 

Chair@womenpilotsene.org 
Cell: (774)228-3049 
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